MEMORANDUM
TO: Joint Review Committee on UCC Article 9

FROM: The Council of the Business Law Section of the State Bar of Texas and its
Uniform Commercial Code Committee

RE: Memo from Steven Harris dated December 30, 2009
DATE: January 9, 2010

The Council of the Business Law Section of the State Bar of Texas and its
Uniform Commercial Code Committee support the “only if” approach for individual

debtor names.

Council of the Business Law Section of the State Bar of Texas

By: A ﬁ;'-"/’l/L/(/

RW w;non (512-236-9363; roger@rablaw.com)

@usan E. Collins, Chair, Uniform Commercial Code Committee (713-750-2308;
Susan.E.Collins@)jpmorgan.com)




